South Shore Improvement Association Inc.

Minute from the Directors Meeting December 1st, 2021
Meeting called to order at 6:05 PM

Update on the fence given. Alice D. received a verbal quote from one fence company. We are
waiting for the written quote. We are still working on a company for tree and stump removal.

The website was discussed, and how we need to move in the direction of getting it more up and
running so the members can resource needed information.

It was discussed to have Attorney Tyler Gluth look at some options, and head us in the right
direction on how to handle AirBnB’s in the neighborhood. Alice D. to contact him and discuss.

Julie S. would like to have the books audited before she sends the taxes in for the year. Per the
By laws one director (Troy R. volunteered) and two other members in good standing. We will be
asking a few members.

Alice D. informed the group about how CLEA is going to dredge the lake, and how the process
will work.

Meeting Adjourned 7:23 PM



